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Sparks, Jenny

From: Patrick Gavin <pgavin@spcsa.nv.gov>
Sent: Friday, August 07, 2015 4:25 PM
To: Granier, Laura
Cc: Danny Peltier
Subject: Re: Meeting with NCA

Laura, 
 
Danny's been working on identifying a time with your team--the next few weeks are quite frenetic.  I did ask 
him to guard my calendar jealously due to the volume of things we're working through and to ensure we're 
being less reactive.  We've asked schools to give us an agenda, desired outcomes, and a time limit just due to 
the fact that everyone is being pulled in so many different directions.  It's not out of a desire to be unresponsive-
-it's simply a recognition of finite resources and the need to balance competing agendas and priorities in a 
rapidly evolving environment. Danny has been very helpful in making sure we're keeping our eye on the ball. 
 
That said, next week is difficult between meetings and travel. I'll ask him to see if we can squeeze something 
in.  But it is more likely that we will need to connect the early part of the following week. 
 
If you can circle back with those three questions answered, we can figure out resources and do our best to 
prepare accordingly to use both of our times as effectively as possible.  
 
Patrick 

Patrick J. Gavin 
Director 
State Public Charter School Authority 
1749 N. Stewart Street, Suite 40 
Carson City,  NV  89706 
pgavin@spcsa.nv.gov 
Direct: 775-687-9160 
Office: 775-687-9174 
Fax: 775-687-9113 
 
  
Follow us on Twitter: @NevadaCharters 
Starting a School? Join our charter applicant listserv: CharterStarters@listserv.state.nv.us 
 
On Aug 7, 2015, at 6:14 PM, Granier, Laura <Laura.Granier@dgslaw.com> wrote: 

Patrick, 
 
I would like to meet with you to follow-up on a few items we discussed during the legislative session.  Could 
you possibly spare an hour next week? 
 
Thanks, 
Laura  
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Sent from my iPhone 


